
  

 

  
 

 

Councillors Sam Forsyth & Lauren Rainbow  
invite you  

to  
Quinton Ward Forum Meeting 

         7.00pm – 9.00pm 
Wednesday 29th March 2023 

at 
       Quinborne Centre (Room 5) 

Ridgacre Road 
B32 2TW 

 
 

Your Views and Concerns Matter 
Come Along – Join in the Discussions 

 
Working together to make a difference 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, email: 
beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
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